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Dear Prayer Partners, Loved Ones, and Friends,  
 

 

Some of the dear Christian friends 
Judy will see again on this trip 

 

 

Some of the pastors mentioned 
below 

 
 
 
With a heavy heart we feel we "could" be leaving on our last ministry trip to 

Latin America.   In 48 hours we leave on an 11 day, very fast and extremely 

busy trip to Guatemala.   To avoid hotel expense we cram everything in to 

the shortest period of time. 

  

We are very grateful for those who have sent money towards repaying the 

gracious loan made to cover our previous trip.   Personal letters of 

gratitude are forthcoming.   There is still several hundred owed and we are 

believing that this will arrive shortly. 

 

Saturday in Chimaltenango I will speak to more than 500 pastors (pre-

registered) on revival, prayer, holiness, sexual purity, and church 

discipline.   We then travel to Huehuetenango where for 5 days Judy and I 

will be kept busy speaking and teaching. 

 

We strongly believe God is about to do something great in Guatemala that 

will affect the rest of Latin America.   Our most recent seminars and 

preaching services have been blessed in ways that we have not seen in the 

previous 30+ seminars held in the last 14 months.   Large numbers of 

pastors have evidenced that God has begun something in their lives that 

they have longed to know and experience.   Many now have a new and a 

deeper love for our Lord. 
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The western part of Guatemala is populated by hundreds, if not thousands, 

of small Mayan villages.   Less than a month ago we held a three hour 

seminar on prayer, holiness, and true revival for more than 500 pastors 

from all over this region.   If I could do what I would like to do, I would 

spend as much time as possible visiting other pastors and church 

members in dozens of these small villages.   My message would be, that 

because of the persistent united prayer of a small number of Christians in 

this rural area (in 1932), God sent the only true revival that Latin America 

has ever known; I would tell them how when revival came to that tiny 

church, the Christians were so “transformed” by the presence of God that 

58 new churches were started in less than 6 months; for a long period of 

time, in this sparsely populated area, no less than 600 people came to the 

lord each month.   In 2008 that would be equivalent to 600,000 coming to 

Christ each month.    

 

At the beginning of this letter I said this is possibly our last trip to Latin 

America.   When we began our ministry in Costa Rica 40 years ago, we 

accepted a spiritual truth.   If God calls us to do something HE will provide 

the way and funds necessary for us to do it.   “For it is God who works in 

us both to will and do His good pleasure” Philippians 2:13.    

 

Judy and I are going through a soul searching period.   Each of our last 

trips has been more blessed than the previous one, yet we have 

experienced more financial problems than ever before.   We can explain 

some of this to satan and his furor.   But there may be more. 

 

We have not developed a financial support base for our ministry.   We felt 

HE wanted us to be in Latin America moving as swiftly as possible doing 

what He has called us to do.   We know this was God’s will for our lives but 

now could it be that God is calling us to start presenting our ministry to 

churches and Christians here in the USA?   Some people call this 

deputation and others call it raising support for ministry. 
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Our home church is the only church that has us in their budget.   My pastor 

told me last week that our church gives 30% to missions and 5% of every 

offering is sent to our ministry.   The check from our small church is the 

only money that we know will come in each month. 

 

We will be obedient to His will!  We are 69 years old and it hurts deeply to 

think that any of the limited time we have left on this earth should be spent 

here in the states raising money.   If we discern this to be HIS will, expect 

us to be knocking on the doors of your churches asking for their support 

so we can continue our very fruitful ministry to Pastors and churches in 

Latin America.    

  

PRAYER NEEDS: 

• For God to bless Latin America with another true revival 

• For God to bless the United States with another revival or awakening 

• For Judy and me to be used greatly of the Lord on this trip 

• For Rigo and funds to resume his rural crusades 

• For Guatemalan pastor Tomas Pablo, and his family, whose 15 year 
old son was kidnapped for ransom and is now considered to be with 
the Lord. 

• For health and strength for both families 

• For  funds to repay the final amount of the loan 

 

With a grateful heart, 
  
Charles and Judy Moore  and   Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
La Mesa, CA                                   San Jose, Costa Rica 
mocb@aol.com 
www.moorereport.com  
 

All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and mailed to: 

 

CSC:  Mission to Latin America  

           3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 

         Grapevine, Texas 76051 


